
 

 

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium they will be entitled to Free School Meal e-vouchers 

whilst Fairisle Infant and Nursery School is closed due to Coronavirus. E-gift cards will be 

sent to one parent of entitled pupils which will provide them with £3.00 per week day to cover 

the cost of their child’s lunch.  

Please note that Infant School pupils are entitled to free hot school dinners. However only 

those who are also eligible to Pupil Premium will be able to receive the Free School 

Meals e-vouchers. 

We contacted the parents of entitled children by text on 14 April 2020. If you have not 

received a text but think you child is eligible then please see the link below.  Details of the 

eligibility criteria are shown and you can quickly and easily check for yourself. Please ensure 

that you chose Fairisle Infant and Nursery School and we will be automatically updated with 

your entitlement.  

We will need your up to date email address in order to ensure the vouchers reach you. We 

will only be able to use one email address per child. If we have not already contacted you to 

confirm your email address then please email us at info@fairisle-inf.co.uk clearly stating 

your child’s full name, their class, the email address you would like the vouchers to be sent 

to and which parent this email address belongs to. If this is a new email address we will then 

update our records to use this address in future. Alternatively please call the school on 

02380 731199 on our return after the Easter Holidays on 20 April.  

Please note that the school remains closed to all children except vulnerable children 

and those whose parents are critical workers and have no other safe form of 

childcare. 

Link to Pupil Premium (referred to as Free School Meals): 

 https://www.southampton.gov.uk/schools-learning/in-school/school-meals/free-school-

meals.aspx 
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